
 
S34D on Agrilinks
S34D is proud to be part of Agrilinks, an online hub that
spans the themes of agriculture, food security, and
development. As part of Agrilinks’ site refresh, S34D has
updated its activity page! Our site doesn’t just have a brand
new look - we have also added extra content on our landing
page, an About Us page, and a Resources page featuring
quick links to our full suite of reports!

 
S34D on CRS' Site
S34D’s updated website is now live! Visit us online to learn
more about S34D’s overall program objectives and service
areas, where we work, our team, and our consortium and
service providers. The site also serves as a one-stop-shop
for all of our publications, presentations, stories, and
archived newsletters to present.
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A new year calls for great new things ahead – from upcoming planting
seasons to the creation of innovative approaches for researching global
seed systems. As we settle into 2023 – S34D’s final year of implementation
– we look forward to sharing with you a number of our forthcoming
publications currently getting prepped for dissemination. In this edition, we
showcase the fresh look of our updated Agrilinks and S34D websites, along
with our most recent academic journal publication focused on a
contemporary framework for forage seed system monitoring.

 
 

Website Updates

 

 
Reports & Publications

 

Forage seed system performance of Ethiopia: An
overview based on key indicators
This study, recently published in CABI Reviews, provides a framework to
monitor forage seed system performance in developing countries. Inclusive
of six major indicators and 26 sub-indicators, the template takes into
consideration the pluralistic nature of seed systems in the Ethiopian context.
Key opportunities and recommendations for development partners,
practitioners, national stakeholders, and decision-makers active in the
Ethiopian forage sector are provided.
 

Read the Full Article

 
 

 
Contact

 
Want to know more about S34D? Visit our website or simply reply to this
email newsletter. S34D@crs.org

 

 
This newsletter was made possible by the generous support from the American
people through the U.S. Government's Feed the Future initiative and the United
States Agency for International Development (USAID) through Cooperative
Agreement 7200AA18LE00004. The contents are the responsibility of Catholic
Relief Services and do not necessarily reflect the views of USAID or the United
States Government.
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